A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on January 22, 2018 at 11:30AM in the Town Manager’s Office at Town Hall, 26 Bryant Street, Dedham, MA.

Present were:     

Dennis J. Teehan, Jr.
Michael L. Butler
Dennis J. Guilfoyle
Brendan G. Keogh

Mr. MacDonald was unavailable to attend this meeting.
Bob Stanley, Director of Parks & Rec. and Chuck Dello Iocono, Parks & Rec. Commission Vice-Chair, were present.
Dr. Teehan called the meeting to order at 11:31AM.
PROPOSED MANOR FIELDS PROJECT/SPECIAL TOWN MEETING – ACT ON POTENCIAL REQUEST FROM PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION TO CANCEL SPECIAL TOWN MEETING (VOTES MAY BE TAKEN)
Mr. Keogh moved, based on the request of the Parks and Recreation Commission, voted on January 19, that the Special Town Meeting, planned for February 5, to address the Manor Fields project, be cancelled; Seconded by Mr. Guilfoyle. On the Vote:  Mr. Keogh, yes; Dr. Teehan, yes; Mr. Butler, yes; Mr. Guilfoyle, yes.
Mr. Keogh moved to adjourn the meeting; seconded by Mr. Guilfoyle. On the Vote:  Mr. Keogh, yes; Dr. Teehan, yes; Mr. Butler, yes; Mr. Guilfoyle, yes.
The meeting was adjourned at 11:33AM.
This is to certify that the above is a true and accurate record of the Minutes of the Board of Selectmen’s Meeting held on January 22, 2018 which Minutes were approved on February 1, 2018.
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Dennis J. Teehan, Jr. Chairman




